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Town of Rye Budget Committee 

Budget Committee Meeting 

02/02/19 

 

Attendees:  Chair Jaci Grote, Scott Marion, Kevin Brandon, Mae 

Bradshaw, Peter Crawford, Shawn Crapo, Ralph Hickson, Phil Winslow, 

Peggy Balboni. 

 

The Budget Committee met during the second break at the Town 

Deliberative Session. 

 

There was discussion regarding which warrant articles with 

appropriations had been amended.  It was agreed that only Article 6 was 

in that category and that none of the remaining warrant articles had 

appropriations attached.   

 

Mae made a motion that the Budget Committee not recommend Article 

6.  Phil Winslow seconded.  All were in favor, except Peggy, Shawn and 

Ralph, who voted against.  Vote 6-3. 

 

Whereupon the meeting adjourned. 


